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Learning Heroes: Elliot, 

Harley and Lincoln G  

Special Table: Bethany P, Ellison, 

Charlie H and Reggie 

Pen license: Benjamin and Erin 

Sapphire: Erin, Alexandra, Emily T, Owen, Rubi-Ann, 

Pheobe, Mia-Rose, Noah, Koby, Rhys, Toby, Amelia, 

Emily N and Freya 

Emerald: Lamari and Mia-Rose 

Friday 29th November 2019 

Coming up next week: 

Wednesay: 

Someone Special Afternoon 

Thursday:  

Wizard of Oz pantomime 

performance in the morning 

Friday: 

Friends of Regis Christmas Fair 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a 

pleasure it 

was to 

celebrate 

these pupils in our Celebration 

Assembly this week.  

Two pupils 

were highly commended for their Corsham 

Storytown 500 word stories while another won 

the 6 years and under Corsham Town Council 

Christmas Card competition, as well as being 

the overall winner. The winning design is on 

the right.   

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

Who doesn’t love science!?  

Crystal Class certainly do! 

This week they have been very 

busy investigating and 

experimenting what happens 

when you mix certain 

ingredients together and then 

try to separate them again.   

As part of their 

learning about 

materials, pupils in  

Opal Class have 

produced some super 

writing explaining what 

things are made out of. 

Any other 

business: 

Tik Tok— Please can 

I remind all parents and carers that 

pupils should be 13 or older to use 

this app. Unfortunately, there have 

been incidents recently which have 

included personal details of pupils 

being disclosed leading to distress. 

Attendance: 

This week Crystal 

Class had the highest 

attendance with 98.4% 

Attendance overall is 

95.95% 

Onyx Class rock! 

 

 

 

Pupils in Onyx have been 

learning about different rock 

types and drawing them 

following their careful      

observations. 

 Pupils in 

Amethyst 

Class have 

had great fun 

learning 

Spanish with 

Mrs Harris.  

This week pupils in 

Garnet Class were out 

improving their hockey 

skills with coaching 

from our Up and Under 

Teacher, Mr Peters 

and Miss Londors. 

They are making such 

good progress!  

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is  

58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 
In Jade 

Class, 

children 

have been 

practising 

their 

sounds  in 

creative 

(and sticky!) fashion. 


